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Friday, May 01, 2015 

 
Mr. David McCormick 
Director, Public Relations and Business Development 
Port Alberni Port Authority 
2750 Harbour Road 
Port Alberni, BC 
V9Y 7X2 
 
Dear David: 
 
On behalf of the Membership of the Alberni Valley Chamber of Commerce I wanted to 
express our collective THANKS for the presentation and information session as 
provided to us at our Business AFTER Business event held in Mid-April.  
 
We received very favorable feedback on that event as confirmed by many of the more 
than 50 people who attended.  
 
In particular I wanted to express our on-going support for the efforts of all involved 
with the Port Authority. The presentation itself was exciting for many and it certainly 
helped to reinforce the overall validity of the PATH plans. 
 
David, the Chamber Membership is clearly on-side with the efforts of the Port 
Authority so please don’t hesitate to ask us for assistance as you move this process 
along. We’d be thrilled to lend a hand.  
 
Please do extend our thanks to Zoran for his time and willingness to answer questions.  
 
Yours truly 
ALBERNI VALLEY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
 
 
 
Bill Collette 
Executive Director 
 
  
 

President  
Teresa Bird 
 
Vice President 
Jan Lavertu 
 
2nd Vice President 
Kris Patterson 
 
Secretary 
Gordie Groves 
 
Treasurer 
Deb Haggard 
 
Past President 
Neil Malbon 
 
Directors 
Bob Kanngiesser 
Les Toth 
Jonathan Cross 
Kevin Wright 
Cherie Williams 
Peter Wienold 
Heather Graydon 
Nicole Mitchell 
Brad Minton 
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